
                                                                        NOTICE 

 

To: Sheila Anson, Town Clerk 

From: Tammy Rill, Land Use Clerk 

Re: Cancellation of the July 15, 2021 Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting 

 

 

 Due to a lack of quorum, the July 15, 2021 Washington Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting is 

hereby cancelled. 

 

Signed, 

 

Tammy Rill 

Land Use Clerk 

Town of Washington 

July 13, 2021 


